

Catholic Diocese of Ndola

MEMO

To:

Vicars Forane, All Priests, Religious Men & Women, Diocesan

Institutions, Members of Staff (Pastoral Offices) and All the Lay Faithful of Catholic Diocese of Ndola

From:

Director - Pastoral Programmes

Cc:

Bishop's Office

Diocesan Senior Management

CEO - Radio Icengelo

Date:

Tuesday, 12th April 2022

Subject:

New Date for Pastoral Fund Presentation 2022

This serves to inform you all that there has been a further change of Date for the gracious event of the Pastoral Fund Presentation for the Year 2022 of the Catholic Diocese of Ndola. The Event that was initially scheduled to take place on Saturday, 18th June 2022 but has now been rescheduled to yet another date.

The Diocesan Administration has done the change of date in order to give the men in the Diocese enough time to organize themselves adequately for the same Presentation. The event has now been rescheduled to take place as follows:

Date:

Saturday, 26th November 2022

Time:

10:00hrs

Venue: Holy Trinity Masala Parish, Bwana Mkubwa Deanery - Ndola

The Votive Mass in honour of the Blessed Virgin Mary will be celebrated, as it will be the last Saturday before we begin the new Liturgical Year (Year A with Advent season). Thus all concelebrating priests are reminded to bring with them white colour of vestments to be worn.

Kindly take note of this important notification. Wishing you God's blessings in your ministry!

Fraternally Yours in Christ,



Fr. Matthew Mumba, ofm conv.